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VILLAGE OF HOBART 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

July 31, 2018 

2990 S. Pine Tree Rd. Hobart WI  

5:30 PM 

 

The Hobart Village Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on July 31, 2018 at 5:30pm for the 

purpose of gathering input on the following requests: 

 

1.  HB-196-1-1, 2095 Green Acres Ct; seeks variance from required setback 

from road.   

  
The Appeals Board will receive comments and make a decision regarding the request or set a date for 

the final decision at this time.  All interested parties are invited to attend. 
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Mary Smith 

Hobart Clerk / Treasurer 

 

 

 


